
 
 

Public Notice 

Carmarthenshire County Council Community Review 

Publication of Draft Recommendations 

Carmarthenshire County Council hereby gives notice that, following the conclusion of 
the first stage public consultation, draft recommendations have now been prepared 
and published. 

The Council is now conducting the second stage of consultation as part of the review 
process and is inviting residents, local groups and any other interested persons or 
organisations to submit their views or comments on the draft proposals. 

The proposals can be viewed in Appendix one attached to this notice. 

How to contact us: 

Anyone wishing to submit a proposal or comment on the review can do so via the 
following methods: 

-by email: electoralservices@carmarthenshire.gov.uk 

-by post: Electoral Services, Block 4, Parc Myrddin, Richmond Terrace, Carmarthen, 
SA31 1HQ 

The deadline for responding to second stage consultation is Monday 7 August 
2023. 

 

Dated: 26 June 2023 

Wendy Walters, Electoral Registration and Returning Officer 


